
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Greenwich Communities (formerly HATG), announces the closing date of Wednesday 

September 30, 2020 to apply for the Family Waiting List at Wilbur Peck Court.  

Applications postmarked after September 30, 2020 will not be accepted. 

 

The reason for closing the list is that wait times are estimated to be two years or more. 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Greenwich Communities (formerly HATG), announces the closing date of Wednesday 

September 30, 2020 to apply for the Senior Waiting List at Agnes Morley Heights.  

Applications postmarked after September 30, 2020 will not be accepted. 

 

The reason for closing the list is that wait times are estimated to be two years or more. 

 

 

 

Greenwich Communities is an Equal Housing Provider. 

 


